## ASE Received the Economic Officer at the U.S. Embassy in Amman, Jordan

February 11, 2021

The Chief Executive officer (**CEO**) of the Amman Stock Exchange (**ASE**) Mr. Mazen Wathaifi received in his office Ms. Amanda K. Beck the Economic Officer at the U.S. Embassy in Amman and Ms. Nour Dabbas the Economic Assistant, in the presence at Mr. Amjad Qudah the Director of Communication and Media Department and Mr. Mohammed Shneawer the Director of Operations Department at the ASE Dr. Rasha Dayyat the Director of Planning and Institutional Development Department.

During the meeting, Mr. Wathaifi made a brief on the most important recent legislative, technical, and quantitative developments, and the main challenges facing the ASE and Jordan capital market, and the ASE and capital market institutions efforts to overcome these challenges. He also highlighted the main initiatives and projects of the ASE strategic plan for the years 2021-2023, aimed at enhancing the investment climate and attractiveness of the market and its efficiency.

The CEO of the ASE and Ms. Beck emphasized the importance of strengthening the means of Cooperation between the two sides in the future



